Government of India
Office of Director General of Civil Aviation
Opposite: Safdarjung Airport, New Delhi — 110003

PUBLIC NOTICE
17t October, 2016
Subject: Prohibition for use of Samsung Galaxy Note 7 Mobile Phone on Board

Aircraft.

In the light of recent incidents involving Samsung Galaxy Note 7 devices, travelling
public and airlines are advised to ensure that there is no carriage of Samsung Galaxy
Note 7 smartphone devices on board including as checked in luggage/cargo on any
aircraft on flights to, from or within India.

This supersedes public notice dated 28" September 2016 on the above subject.

L
(B.S. Bhullar)
Director General of Civil Aviation
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